
 

February 9, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 150 by Senate Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 150 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 150 would amend current law to allow a corporate officer or attorney to enter an 

appearance and represent a corporation operating as a motor carrier before the Kansas 

Corporation Commission in the instance when there are civil penalties of $500 or less. 

 

 The Kansas Corporation Commission indicates that the passage of SB 150 would have no 

fiscal effect on agency operations.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Amy Gilbert, KCC  


